
 
 
 

 

Pine Class Newsletter  

Homework 

Reading- Please help your child to read their phonics decodable book at least 4 times. 

Spellings on Edshed- Please aim to spend at least 15 minutes across the week. We will have a low key 

spelling test at school on Friday. Our words this week are: buzzing, buzzed, jumping, jumped, looking, 

looked, fizzing, fizzed, helped, helping. Please return their spelling books next week by Monday.  

Numbots- Please help your child spend 15 minutes on Numbots across the week.  

Mathletics- There are 2 tasks set on Mathletics.  

 

It has been another wonderful week in Pine Class and the children 

have tried their very best in the hot weather. 

In English, they have made fantastic starts to their stories 

retelling Lila and the Secret of Rain. They are carefully retelling 

the story using lots of language and phrases from the original 

book which is lovely to see. Hopefully they will be finished and 

illustrated by Thursday for you to see at Drop In. 

In Maths, the children have learnt how to add equal groups, 

record repeated addition sentences, create arrays and how to 

double larger numbers.   They have also continued to work very 

hard to count forwards and backwards in 2s, 5s and 10s. 

In Science, they were very interested to learn about evergreen 

and deciduous trees and enjoyed trying to identify and draw the 

different trees at school. Thank you to Liana and Miles for 

bringing in a very special tortoise guest into school as well this 

week. 

The children were very excited to begin making their own 

vehicles this week and thank you to our parent volunteers and 

class reps for making this possible. 

 

Have a super weekend, 

Mrs Black and Mrs Weller 
 

Show and Tell Timetable for Term 6  

Week 5 01.07.24 Chartwell  

 

There will be no further Show and Tell sessions this year after Chartwell. Thank you for all the amazing 

presentations and items.  

 

 

 


